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Good Morning, 
I'd like to thank Pima County and the Board of Supervisors for considering funding the Amado Youth Center 

Building Fund and related programs. As an intern with CPC, I see the effectiveness of this organization on a daily basis. 
belleve that every dollar approved is an excellent investment in this small community, and in Pima County. The youth of 
this community don't know about the funding being considered, but they will be positively affected for many years to 
come. Thanks for your consideration! Warmly, Matt Mc;Guinness 

MSW Intern at_ Amado Youth Center, CPC 
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